
2024 UNITED WAY CAMPAIGN
While so much has changed during the past few 

years, one thing that remains the same is our 
caring spirit

In place of United Way company meetings this year, 
we will be holding a “rollover” campaign. 

If you are currently donating to United Way via 
payroll deduction or bill at home, your pledge will 
automatically be renewed for the 2024 campaign. 

New payroll deductions/billings will begin in 
January of 2025. 

This allows United Way to continue its support of 
80+ programs and services through 33 agency 

partners, grants and initiatives to help those 
in greatest need. 

If you would like to: 
• make any changes to your current pledge
• opt out of the rollover
• become a new donor

please request a pledge form from

     by  

Thank you for continuing your pledge.
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